

Building strong kids since 1928

124 Indian Mountain Road • Lakeville, CT 06039 • www.camp-sloane.org
Phone: (860) 435-2557 • (800) 545-9367 • Fax: (860) 435-2599 • E-mail: info@camp-sloane.org



September, 2013

Dear Cliff -

I just wanted to write to tell you what a blast I had at our most recent square dance at Camp Sloane YMCA during our family camp program. It is amazing to see all of our families having so much fun on the dance floor, thanks to your program. Over the last decade, it has been a great joy to have you and Senta here at Sloane four times a summer to lead our campers and staff in what has truly become a Camp Sloane tradition.

One of the things we love most about your square dances are the fun and enthusiasm that you and Senta bring to each moment. You are truly passionate about getting our campers moving and teaching them a few things about social dance. I look forward to your return this next summer!

Thanks again for all your years as an important part of our Camp Sloane Family!

Sincerely

Andrew Keener

Associate Executive Director/Camp Director

